
The driveway is quite dark at that time of the night as it is not lit or maintained. The 
other concern I have is the number of Pizza delivery mopeds blocking the entrance 
and exit to this drive way as there is access to at least 15 flats at the back. Should 
there be a fire access to the back might become blocked.  

Think you should visit the driveway next to Grillo at 11pm on a Friday or Saturday 
night.   

It is a public nuisance with the mopeds coming in and out and riding on pavements. 
The sound of these mopeds surely will be enough to cause a public nuisance to 
anyone.  

I fear for the residence who live behind that area.  

I do believe that you should visit the area at night 11pm that would be a good start. 

I don't believe that you should grant licensing for 12am-2am for this place. You have 
flats above number 74 and surrounding areas that also deserve some peace from 
the Mopeds coming out of the driveway.   

Last Sunday we had a crowd of people that was having a BBQ at the back of the 
Grillo and the car park was quite crowded with cars. This caused a lot of disruption 
for residents that live in that area.   

Grillo was opened throughout the Lockdown I don't believe that they would have 
been heavily impacted as most eateries.   

May I suggest that if you do approve of this obscene hour of opening to increase the 
rates of the place. 
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